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MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE (1)

Monday 20th October 2008




Question No. 28
QUESTION: Councillor K. Warren

“To ask the manager to carry out an inspection on the trees in Avonbeg Park with a view to placing them on the pruning programme as they haven’t received treatment of this nature for many years and will he make a statement on the matter?’
 REPLY:
The trees in Avonbeg Park will be examined and considered for pruning in the 2008/2009 Arboricultural Programme.
